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Tuesday 28th November 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope that you are all well and are looking forward to the Christmas Festivities! Please see 
below for our Christmas events: 
 
Wednesday 6th December: 
Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner & Movie Night 
PE - please can Willows children wear their PE under their Christmas jumper; Cedars and Oaks 
children to bring PE Kit as normal.  
 
Christmas Movie Night 3:30-5pm   
We will be running our Christmas movie club for the children with the PTFA bringing popcorn! If 
you would like your children to attend, please sign them up by the end of day Tuesday 
5th December using this link https://forms.office.com/e/W8b2XqqHfG 
Class teachers will be with the children during the movie night. Please collect your children at 5pm 
from the school playground. 
 
*Please can all children not signed up be collected at 3:30pm.  
 
Christmas decorations competition: 
We would like to invite all the children to make a Christmas decoration for our Christmas tree to 
enter it into our Trust competition. The tree will be going up on the 1st December. Please can we 
have any decorations in by Thursday 7th December. 
 
Tuesday 12th December:  
Christmas celebrations in village hall 
We would like to invite you to our Christmas celebrations in the village hall from 2:30pm. This will 
include the Willow's Nativity performance and Christmas songs, followed by the choir singing at 
3:30pm in the playground. We hope that you can join us!  
 
The Willows have already been fitted for their costumes; however, it would be great if they could 
wear black trousers and tops to school, if possible, please.  
 
Wednesday 13th December: 
Class parties 
We would like to invite children to bring in a small amount of snacks for their class parties; they 
may bring party clothes to change into if they wish!  

https://forms.office.com/e/W8b2XqqHfG


 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If your nursery child does not normally come to school on this day, you may bring them into to join 
their class party 10:00-11:00am. 
  
* Please can ALL children wear their PE kit to school.  
 
Panto 
We will be taking the school children across to the village hall to watch our Jack and the Beanstalk 
Panto in the afternoon! 
 
Thursday 14th December: 
Christingle Making 
The children will be mixing across the school to make their Christingles.  
 
Friday 15th December: 
Christingle Service 
The children will be going to the church for a Christingle service during the school day, taking their 
Christingles with them. We will post photos!  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Rob Carr 
Willow Class Teacher 
 

 


